THE ALBANY COMMUNITY POLICING ADVISORY COMMITTEE (ACPAC)
and
MAYOR KATHY SHEEHAN
INVITEYOU TO A CELEBRATION:

Community Farewell and Well Wishes

for
ALBANY POLICE CHIEF STEVEN KROKOFF
I | @ Thursday, March 26,2015
t 6-8pm
Arbor Hill Community Center
50 Lark Street

Entrance on Second Street

g Parking available on Second Street and
Third Street

Chief Krokoff is retiring. The community is coming together
to say good-bye and to say thank you for his leadership and
his commitment to community policing. Come and be part
of this special evening.

This event is free and open to the public. .
For more information contact Barbara Smith, J8
(518) 434-9821 or bsmith@albanyny.gov

Light refreshments will be served.




